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TAPE 73. SIDE A

006       CHAIR SMITH:  CALLS MEETING TO ORDER 8:30 AM.

010 :   Holmes: Intro staff info & review of SB 167.

027 :  THERETERESA  MCQUES;  DEPT  OF   GENERAL  SERVICES,  GOVERNOR
LAISON: Presents testimony overview of the task force review of the
bill, in support of SB 167 (EXHIBIT A)

101 : Chair: management  decisions at  lower level  & howis  she
implementing them

113 :     Mcque: responds

148 :     Chair:   Reorganization?

149 :     McQue: Responds - answers questions.....

Continues with testimony.

203       GARY WEEKS, DEPT. OF INSURANCE & FINANCE: Presents testimony
in support of SB 167.

240  Chair:  What  does  the  reorganization  do  for  the  lower



management people making decisions & implemeting them.

242 :     Weeks: Responds Answers questions from members -
reorganization

310  Chair: Generally  & specifically in  this new organization  where
is the Dept of Commerce etc

313       WEEKS: Responds gives overview. Responds to questions from
members executive dept.

TAPE 74, SIDE A

006       WEEKS: Continues with testimony .

046       SENATOR ADAMS:Why are they willing to come back ?????

048  WEEKS:  Responds  -  continues  with  presentation.(EXHIBIT  A)
Mission statement & goals.

117       CHAIR:  Broad range of control under one government agency.

120       WEEKS: Responds

158  CHAIR:  In  your presentation  show  me  checks &  balance  so  not
into power play.

159       WEEKS: Continues with presentation.

255       CHAIR: Is it possible to have balance with conflicting needs?

265       WEEKS:  Good balance example is the Dept. of Finance.
Continues with testimony.

TAPE 73, SIDE B

006       WEEKS: Continues testimony. -overview of each division

080       SENATOR COOLEY:  Board ?????

090       WEEKS:  Responds.

124       CHAIR:  Is the board only for judication or more?

128 :     WEEKS: Board is only for judication. Continues with testimony.

237  CHAIR: Need  to explain  to us the  changes in  each division &  we
will get to that at  another time.

250       WEEKS: Continues with testimony. - overview of divisons

327       CHAIR: Funding for Boxing & Wrestling Commission?

329 :     WEEKS: Responds. Continues with testimony. - Budget



Tape 74, Side B

013       GEOFF GUILFAY, DEPUTY DIRECTOR: Clarifies FTE Estimate

029       WEEKS:   Continues with budget explanation.

037       CHAIR:   Is it your thought for some generic ????

038       WEEK: NO.

060  SENATOR RASMUSSEN:  177 million  .... & only  four FTD  , if this
is to be more efficient seem ther would be a great deal more.

069       WEEKS:   Responds.

119       CHAIR:   Update on amendments.

126   PATRICIA????-----------:  IT  will  be  another  week  or  so  for
the amendments to be done.

143       CHAIR: WIll Legislative counsel have amendments by Monday? How
will we proceed with presentation?

145       WEEKS: On MOnday.

163  CHAIR: SUbject  areas in  sections on  Monday, committe  keep
concept on what you are tring to do.

180       WEEKS: WE will be prepared to do that on Monday.

191       SENATOR SPRINGER: WHO is opposing this bill??

194       WEEKS: Responds.

219       SENATOR SPRINGER:??

223       WEEKS: Responds.

229  CHAIR: Would  be helpful if  you know  of disagreement to  explain
to us why .

260  MICHAEL GRAEPER,  ASSOCIATION OF  REALTORS: Testifies  in support
of SB 167 .(EXHIBIT B)

354  CHAIR:  Is  your industry  comfortable  with  checks &  balances in
the language in the bill

378       GRAPER: Responds. Answers questions from members

TAPE 75, SIDE A

GENOA  INGRAM,  ASSOC.   OF  REALTORS:     Answers  questions  from
members about real estate industryin support of SB 167.

066       WEEKS: Gives explanation of how DIF charges - budget -deficit.
Answers questions from members.



171  REP.  MARILY  DELL, DISTRICT  29:  Gives  testimony in  oppostion
of SB 167 .

233  CHAIR:  FAcilitate communication  to  deal with  consumer  problems
more effeciently?

235       DELL: Responds.

267  CARL  MAIER,  REALTORS LAND  INSTITUTE:  Testifies in  opposition
of SB 57    . (EXHIBIT C) letter faxed.

378  CHAIR: Do  see any  improvement to  any of  Mr. Weeks
reorganization of the agency?

386       MAIER: None.

Tape 76,Side A 006       MAIER: The ethics of our agency will suffer
with larger ..

030  HEIDI ANDERSON,  OREGON REMODLERS  ASSN: Submits  & summarizes
testimony in opposition of SB 167.(EXHIBIT D)

070   MIKE   SNYDER,  OREGON   LANDSCAPING   ASSOC.:  Submits   &
summarizes testimony in opposition of SB 176.(EXHIBIT E)

125       CHAIR: On Monday we will deal with language of SB 167 -
amendments.

148       CHAIR SMITH:  Adjourns at 11:00 A.M.


